Archived: Thursday, May 31, 2012 3:41:23 PM
From: Eric M. Robeson

Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2011 2:22:02 PM
To: Bob Berry

Subject: Heads up on 2011 allowances
Importance: High

We discussed how current SO2 and NOx allowances will not be usable gong forward under SCAPR

Blackburn and Bailey got concerned about how big a right off we might have at year end

Discussion ensured about whether it made sense to back down removal efficiencies and use the
allowances up

Made sense to me, but | don’t know all history/ramifications

Eric
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